
From: Dietrich, William 
Sent: 1/22/2014 7:47:20 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: HSR- following Jan. 22 mtg. 

Hi Meredith, 

Molly had sent me an email around 2:15 to say the medical appointment was going on and on. That's why she 
didn't make it. 

I wanted to call you after to let you know this, but two other long calls after. 

In one, we debriefed Molly a bit. 

I'm in the office in the afternoon on Thurs. (after a morning dental appt.) 

Thanks, 
Bill 

From: Allen, Meredith [MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 6:48 PM 
To: Dietrich, William 
Subject: Re: Energy Div. question to PG&E re: ownership/maint. and HSR 

Hi Bill, 

Fortunately, not typically but this week has been busy! 

Thank you so much for arranging today's meeting. I plan to check in with Molly tomorrow on next steps. Do you 
also have time to discuss tomorrow? 

Hope you are feeling better. 

Meredith 

> On Jan 22,2014, at 9:05 AM, "Dietrich, William" <william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 
> 
> Meredith, 
> You put in some late hours! 
> 
> Thanks so much! 
> 
> You may reach me today at (415) 676-8154 if you need to do so. Looking forward to our meeting. 
> 
> Bill 

SB GT&S 0338632 

mailto:MEAe@pge.com
mailto:william.dietrich@cpuc.ca.gov

